From: Brian Lake <

Sent: 23 February 2018 12:40

To: Planning

Subject: 2018/0684/P 13 Healey Street

Dear Planning Dept., The proposed change of windows to the extension proposed are much less elegant than
the original application. It seems bananas that each application in the street is different, rather than attempting
to achieve some sort of harmony! It shoukld be borne in mind that the two completed extensions both feel it is
necessary to place plastic bushes in front of the newly-created windows to maintain privacy!

Brian Lake

9, Healey Street NW1 8SR

NB — It was not possible to post the above objection on line.
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